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Thank You

Thank you for your efforts in 
working together to make 
Cascade Crossing Shopping 
Center safer.

If you see 
something...

As always, do not hesitate to 
call our emergency hotline 
(1-877 number) if you 
witness a crime or notice 
anything out of the ordinary 
and we will trigger a 
message to go out to the 
other managers and 
employees in the shopping 
center.

 

 

Chalet-Peyton Woods Crime Follow-Up 7/8/2011

Subject: Residential Burglary

This morning at approximately 4:30AM, one of your neighbors on Peyton Road reported that someone had broken 
into their laundry room and stole various lawn equipment such as a hedge clipper, power saw, and edger. The 
time of the incident is not confirmed, but at 4:30AM, it was noticed. Please be on the lookout for individuals 
walking around the neighborhood with lawn equipment, and please make sure you lock your crawlspaces and 
sheds.

In addition, please don't leave any equipment out for an extended period of time unattended. Your awareness and 
preventative measures will help reduce crime, and track down offenders.

Thanks again for your usage of Village Defense. An informed environment is a safer environment. Enjoy your 
weekend, and please look out for one another. 

-The Village Defense Team
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